
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7 November 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Speech Day – Friday, 16 November 2018 
 
On Friday, 16 November we are holding our annual speech day to celebrate the 
achievements of our students. The event will be taking place in the afternoon and 
students from the lower sixth form and those who have just left upper sixth will be 
involved in the celebrations. The main school will be dismissed from lessons at the 
end of period 4 (12.10 pm) to allow time to set up the hall for the presentations. 
 
The teachers who would have been teaching your child during this time will be 
setting work for them to complete. 
 
If you have already made arrangements to do something in the afternoon we would 
expect each student to complete the work over the weekend. 
  
Should you have any queries regarding this work please contact Miss Clark or  
Mrs Johnson by email at upperschooloffice@ripongrammar.co.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs H Keelan-Edwards    Miss R Clark  
Deputy Headteacher     Head of Upper School 
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